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Diary Dates 

Drama club - Thursday  

3:15pm -  4pm for yr 3 & 4 

Football Club - Wednesday 

3:15pm - 4pm for yr 5 & 6  

Coding Club 

3:15pm - 4pm for yr 5 & 6 

We are pleased to tell you that Mrs Bennett 

will be returning part time to teach the children   

music, Mrs Bennett is a valuable member of 

the team and its great to welcome her back.  

Mrs Johnson has had to take some time off 

for personal reasons and Mr Parkinson will be  

covering the Learning Mentor role until she  

returns, we wish her well and hope she has a 

speedy recovery 

 

 

Children in need is next Friday the 18th.    

Children can wear something spotty or come 

to school in non uniform for a £1   donation, 

we will also be ‘putting pennies on Pudsey’ 

throughout the day, children are welcome to 

bring in some small change to put on him and 

see how much we can raise for a worthy 

cause.  

 

The Parents and Teachers Association is a 

valuable part of our School, they help raise 

money and help us do the extra things we like 

to do for the children, we are looking at         

organising the Christmas Fayre, running a  

bingo night and lots of other future school 

events.  

If you would like to get involved there is a 

meeting at school  on Wednesday 16th       

November at 3:30pm. The PTA is a great way 

to be involved in school. 

 

 

All individual photograph orders 

need to be returned to school by 

Wednesday 16th November.  

We have noticed lots of children   

coming to school without coats and 

some even without jumpers! It is very 

important children wear something 

warm to school, we like to let them go 

outside as much as possible but they 

do need coats AND jumpers to do 

this. The weather has turned bitterly 

cold over the half term so hats, coats 

and gloves are an extremely good 

idea. 

Dare I mention Christmas…. I’m aware this might be a little soon but if you're 

sorting out your cupboards for Christmas then we will be having a ‘Good As 

New’ stall at our Christmas Fayre, if you have any toys, games or anything else 

suitable that you could donate please call into the office. Thank you  


